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As of February 28, 2022,

The Government of Canada will adjust its Travel Health Notice from a 
Level 3 to a Level 2 . This means that the Government will no longer 
recommend that Canadians avoid travel for non-essential purposes.

With respect to returning to school following international travel,

Children under 12 years old, travelling with fully 
vaccinated adults, will continue to be exempt from 
quarantine, without any prescribed conditions 
limiting their activities. This means, for example, 
they no longer need to wait 14 days before 
attending school, camp or daycare.

Unvaccinated youth aged 12 through 17 must follow all testing and quarantine requirements whether 
or not they are accompanied by someone who qualifies for the fully vaccinated traveller exemption. 

Unvaccinated students 12 years of age and older, staff, and other adults should not return to 
school or work within 14 days following international travel, regardless of who they travel with or 
if they receive a negative COVID-19 test result.

There are exemptions for travel as part of cross-border custody agreements. 
For more information on this or other exemptions, please visit here.
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For more information on this exemption , please visit here
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Please note: Testing requirements, travel rules, and restrictions are 
subject to change. Regardless of vaccination status, it is the responsibility 
of staff and students/families to review the latest federal guidance. 
For the latest information, visit travel.gc.ca/travel-covid 

travel.gc.ca/travel-covid
https://travel.gc.ca/travel-covid/travel-restrictions/exemptions

